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White Plains Middle School  

Room 261  

March 5, 2015 

7 p.m.  

Plan Now to Attend!  

For further information, contact Tom Osbeck  
at 914-720-1075. 

Acronis 
The Best Backup Approach 

Acronis True Image 2015 products offer dual pro-
tection to any computer (and all of its data) with the 
most secure, complete, and easy-to-use backup 
solution. 

On March 5th, 2015, Gene Barlow will speak about 
the latest Acronis product via Skype from Utah to 
let us know the ins and outs of various data backup 
approaches and help us ensure the safety and 
preservation of our personal data. 

Backing up a computer’s hard drive on a regular 
basis is the best way to protect the hard drive from 
system crashes and failures. Unfortunately, al- 
though there are many ways to do backups, most 
of them do not adequately protect the computer. 
Gene’s talk will help us to understand the best way 
to backup the computer system. 

Upcoming Presentations at Greenburgh Public Library 
 
Beginning on March 15 and continuing for several months, three WPCUG members will speak at Greenburgh 
Public Library, 300 Tarrytown Road, Elmsford. On the March date, Richie Nayman will lead the series, cover-
ing “Technology Today,” which will include a range of issues such as the cloud, privacy, and troubleshooting; 
on April 12, Jimmy Iscaro will present “All Things Apple,” discussing Apple/Mac devices; and on May 10, 
Pierre Darmon will demonstrate “Watson,” the well known “Jeopardy” (and winning) challenger. The events, 
from 2 to 3:30 p.m., are free and open to the general public.  

Two New Club Policies:  

1) As a few members have been lucky enough to win the raffle computer repeatedly, the board voted the 
following: As of the March 2015 meeting, member/family member may only win the raffle computer once 
during any six-month period, giving other members a fair chance to take home the big prize. 

2) The board voted to have complimentary light refreshments occasionally at the general meetings. These 
could be either a fruit plate or a cookie platter or donuts and coffee. Come enjoy the evening—and nibble.  




